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February, 26th, 2002 
 
Dear BCKCA Member Clubs:  
 
I am sending you this information so that your club has a clear understanding of BCKCA's position on 
none sanctioned ASN events. 
 
At the National meeting earlier this month it was brought to our attention that it is our moral and legal 
responsibility to advise all ASN licensed drivers and ASN clubs in our jurisdiction of any event that may 
take place in our region that is not sanctioned by ASN. 
 
The legal reason for this is to protect ASN, BCKCA and all BCKCA clubs from the possibility of any 
claims being made against us/you for not informing the karting world that a local event is being run 
without ASN sanctioning. If a tragedy was to happen at a none sanctioned ASN event, it is very possible 
that ASN / BCKCA, and or the club could or would be asked to show proof that we/you advised our 
members that the particular event in question was none ASN sanctioned. 
 
As of this point in 2002 we are aware of the following events that would be in this category; 
Events at Cultus Lake Kart Track 
Events at Western Speedway in Victoria 
Any IKF Gold Cup event 
Any SKUSA event 
 
Due to the fact that BCKCA/ASN has no jurisdiction or incite over events other then their own, we have 
no option but to inform all individuals involved that may participate in none ASN sanctioned events do so 
at their own risk. 
 
It is also strongly recommended that if a BCKCA club is planning to host a event with a sanctioning 
body other than ASN, that you do a complete check on the following: 
1. Is the insurance provided adequate to protect all involved 
2. Is the insurance valid under the Insurance licensing requirements for both the insurance company and 
    the insurance broker in B.C. 
3. Who is ultimately responsible if there is a short fall in insurance coverage or if the insurance being 
    supplied does not conform to B.C. insurance regulations. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
J. Pelk, BCKCA Director of Administration 
 


